From: Merrily Braucht <merrilybraucht1@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 2:49 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: PERS 1 yearly cost of living raise

CAUTION:External email.

Well | think we were promised a yearly cost of living raise when | retired 22 years ago. | believe | have received one! It is
hard to make ends meet when everything costs more every year. Please consider a yearly cost of living raise every year
from now on for PERS 1 retirees.

Sent from my iPhone
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



